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As we move swiftly though the fall, we once again approach the

season of giving. On November 29th, we are coming together with the

global community to unleash generosity through GivingTuesday.

There are many ways you can support Nature Vision this season. You

can share our posts on social media (@naturevisionorg), tell your

friends and family about us, or start a donation drive for Nature Vision

via your own social media page! Donations support our team in

providing environmental education to our communities. A holiday

donation to Nature Vision can be one step towards building a more

sustainable future. Together we give. 

SEASON OF GIVING

HELP PROVIDE FREE SCIENCE EDUCATION TO YOUR

COMMUNITY!

DONATE TO SUPPORT ENVIRONMENTAL EDUCATION PROGRAMMING!

https://www.instagram.com/p/CW6gsaYs5TZ/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link
http://facebook.com/naturevisionorg
https://naturevision.org/donate


FREE SCIENCE ENRICHMENT!
 

Register now for our Fall and Winter programs! A

list of our free programs per city or water district

funder can be found at naturevision.org/free-

programs-for-schools.
 

To find free programs for your K-12 class or for

registration help, please email

info@naturevision.org.

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

MEET DANDY

As an Educator, Dandy always brings an incredible sense of

joy and wonder to every program they teach – and they

teach a lot! Dandy is also a Program Coordinator for Blue

Teams, a program series which involves students in hands-

on Community Science and Restoration projects! Dandy’s

dedication to students and compassion for people and the

environment makes them a pleasure to work with in the

office and the classroom. For more information on Blue

Teams, email Dandy at fthornburgh@naturevision.org.

PRESCHOOL CORNER

MEET TEACHERS KATHRYN & MELISSA

We’re a month into the school year at the Nature Vision

Preschool, and we’ve already had so much fun! Between

spending time in the garden and exploring the forest, our

young learners have experienced nature in a whole new

way. Ms. Kathryn and Ms. Melissa both love the outdoors,

and they bring that enthusiasm and knowledge to our

preschoolers every single day. The future is looking bright,

and we’re all excited to see what comes next! 

Follow us: 
Top: Program Coordinator Dandy Thornman

Middle: Preschool Teachers Kathryn (left) and Melissa
(right)

Bottom: Students investigating compost samples
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